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What happens next? 

Staying engaged

• Plans for wide engagement to keep the sector up to date, specifically on ICP 
and ICS developments through this Bi-borough network

• We would like active participation e.g feeding in your views on thematic 
areas of work emerging out of the ICP back to the ICP; attending meetings 
to represent those views

• Continue to utilise KCSC and One Westminster’s existing Health and 
Wellbeing Forums on more general health and wellbeing, public health and 
adult social care issues.
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What happens next? 

Strategic involvement

• KCSC and One Westminster will set up a smaller strategic group of VCOs 
across the Bi-borough that will put some additional time into VCS strategic 
development

• The group will consist of 3ST VCS representatives i.e VCS representatives 
that already sit on the 3ST NWL strategy group – currently there are 3 VCS 
reps from K&C and 3 from Westminster

• Attending VCS strategic meetings to plan how we represent the interests of 
residents and the VCS and how the VCS can develop its own proposals

• Participating in ICP Sub Groups/Workstreams eg discharge, winter 
planning, mental health etc
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What happens next? 

Being a part of the strategic group - What’s required?

• Understanding the issues

• Feeding back to the VCS strategic group and to the wider VCS network

• Supporting the design of opportunities for the VCS that arise from the ICP 
sub groups/workstreams as well as helping to shape new opportunities

• To find the time to participate may require being in a senior level position 
within your organisation
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Tell us your thoughts  

• Following on from today – what would you like to see happen to stay 
engaged/up to date with local developments we have talked 
about? Do you have any concerns about what you have heard today?

• Do you have other ideas that you want to share that could help shape 
how the VCS responds to the changes taking place within the NHS in 
North West London?

• Would you be interested in being a part of a smaller VCS strategic 
group?

We are particularly looking for an additional 4 -5 people to join the existing 3ST 
representatives that could cover children & families, young people, minoritised
communities, mental health, disability or any other area of interest you will want to 
put forward




